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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Class 2 Cricket Festival 

 
I am writing to confirm that Class 2 will be taking part in a cricket festival on Friday 8th June 2018. 
They will be accompanied to the festival by Mrs Parvin (HLTA) and two volunteers. 
 
Location:  Hunwick Cricket Club 
Date:   Friday 8th June 2018 
Departure Time: 9.00am  
Departing From: School – children should be in school just before 9am please 
Packed Lunch: No 
Returning Time: 12.30pm 
Collect Children: From school at the normal time 
Cost of Trip: N/A 
School Uniform: Please could your child wear a white t-shirt and their usual PE kit 
Spending Money: No  
Equipment: Please ensure your child is wearing sun cream and has a bottle of water with 

them. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I confirm that …………………………………….(Child’s Name) can attend the Cricket Festival on 
Friday 8th June 2018. 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………….(Parent/Carer) 
 
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 
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